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BRONX DA ANNOUNCES 2025 SUMMER INTERNSHIP PROGRAM 

FOR LAW SCHOOL AND UNDERGRAD STUDENTS 

Internship Program Offers Real-World Experience to 109 Students 

 

      Bronx District Attorney Darcel D. Clark today announced that 109 law school and college 

students have joined the Bronx District Attorney’s Office this summer as interns. 

 

      District Attorney Clark said, “The Bronx District Attorney’s Office is excited to again have 

bright young minds from all over the United States participate in our summer internship program. 

The demand to be a part of our internship program grows each year. The 109 students in the 

program this summer represents one of the largest groups we’ve ever had.” 

 

     There are 89 students from 40 law schools in New York and across the country.  Eleven of the 

law school interns are from The Bronx. Additionally, there are 20 undergraduate students 

attending college in New York and across the nation.  At least 12 of those students are from The 

Bronx. 

 

      Interns will take part in workshops, lectures, hands-on training and educational trips under 

the leadership of the Legal Recruitment Bureau and the Litigation Training Bureau. A Student 

Practice Order enables law school interns to perform some functions of an attorney in court. 

Interns have been assigned to bureaus throughout the Office. The summer internship program 

runs from June 2 to July 25. 
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